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Year 3  

 

In year three we are united against bullying.  We wore 

odd socks to celebrate our differences and learned about 

anti bullying week 2020.   If the kids are united we will 

never be divided!   We will stay united to stamp out  

bullying! 

 

 

Year 5  

 

It's been a great few weeks back at school and Year 5 have been working hard! In  

Literacy we have been writing diary entries based on the class book we are  

reading 'Running Wild' by Michael Morpurgo. In science we are studying forces and 

the children are learning about weight and mass. They have been weighing various  

objects using Newton meters and weighing scales, recording their findings and then 

making a link between the object's weight and its mass. Next week they will be  

planning and carrying out an investigation about air resistance using parachutes they 

have made in class.  

 

Year 6  

 

Another busy week in Year 6, this week we have been writing some persuasive texts addressing the issue of lack of 

choice and gender stereotyping.   

Some of the children have been sharing their thoughts about the lack of choice of colours and styles of clothing and 

footwear. This discussion then quickly spread to toys and other shopping experiences, where some pupils felt they 

were restricted on the choices of things they could buy. This led to some pretty heated conversations that we  

channelled into some excellent writing.  When Lockdown2 lifts, I will be delivering these to the stores mentioned and 

invite them to reply. We will let you know if anyone is brave enough to reply!!  

We are pleased with the fact that lots of children are reading regularly and that they are really enjoying their reading 

too!  

Year 4  

 

As part of this week's homework, Year 4 have completed 

a poll of different places where we like to read. Below are 

our results displayed on a word cloud.  

 

The children also wrote reviews of books which they 

would like to recommend to the class and we are looking 

forward to sharing these. In literacy lessons, Year 4 have 

been improving their writing (and impressing Mrs. Baker) 

by trying out different ways of starting a  

sentence. 

 

 



School Council Reps 2020-21 

 

We are delighted to welcome our new School Council Reps for 2020-21.  Please visit the school website and  

select the School Council tab for all the latest news and events.   

 

Year 1 - Nyla and Sam 

Year 2 -  Bonnie and Sofia 

Year 3 - Rafe and Morwenna 

Year 4 - Jenson and Reuben  

Year 5 - Zihara and Rhys 

Year 6 - Maisy and Baxter  

 

Children in Need  

 

We had a wonderful celebration of all things “Pudsey” on Friday 13th November. The children were invited to 

dress in home clothes, pyjamas or favourite movie characters for the day. Many donated for this.  We raised 

£245.52 ! 

We also had a colouring and drawing competition which was 50p to enter. Well done to Violet Yr F, Veryan Y1, 

Tristan Y2 and Henrietta Y6 who were the winners of this competition with their wonderful Pudseys.   

 

 

 

 

A message from Truro Food Bank  

 

We write to thank you and everyone in your school for your support during this year's Harvest Festival. This is so 

crucial in these difficult times.  Every contribution is appreciated and helps to provide food to those living in food 

crisis in the Truro and surrounding area.  

Reminders 

 

Please remember to order your child's lunch on Parent Pay at the beginning of each week.  A number of children 

are coming in for a school lunch that has not been ordered; this can leave the kitchen low on food.    

 

Please can children bring to school each day a warm coat and a named water bottle.   


